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Dear Lindsey Belcher,

My name is Karen Milbourne of  Parkes road Moss Vale NSW 2577. I am writing to you 
regarding the Project for Plasrefine Recycling Facility proposal for Moss Vale , Application no-
SSD-9409987.

I completely object to this project as it is the wrong site for Moss Vale and its surrounding 
area.

I OBJECT this proposal for the following reasons-

1. The proposed site is within meters of residential housing and the immediate town of Moss
Vale.

2. The new  access route provided by WINGERCARRIBEE Shire Council to the proposed site,
to much disappointment, is no more than a small road designed for horse and cart. There
is no way heavy transport can operate safely both ways  let alone pass one another.
Turning off Brookdale Road  right onto Berrima Road there would need to be a STOP sign
for these trucks. Berrima Road is now a leading arterial road out of Moss Vale to get to
other towns in the area as  in Moss Vale township the roads are now grid locked most
days of the week.

3. Coming off Taylor Avenue New Berrima , the trucks will be travelling through a 50km
speed zone ending at the T-Intersection to enter Berrima Road at a Give Way sign. Upon
turning right into Berrima Road only progressing 50 metres, these trucks, big doubles,
whatever, will have to queue up to a STOP SIGN at the operational railway crossing which
serves into Boral Cement Works.  STOP MEANS STOP. THE LOCAL POLICE DO WELL OUT
OF THIS CROSSING.

4. The amount of congestion coming into Moss Vale from Berrima Road will now be an
absolute disaster for all trying to get in and out of Moss Vale, also the banking up of heavy
haulage trucks though New Berrima.

5. In the aforementioned traffic nightmare , if this disaster of a project gets approved not if
but WHEN it goes up in smoke where and how do we all evacuate to.

6. In this revised proposal also nothing is mentioned about the amount of waste water and
sludge to be transported through Moss Vale township  onto Bowral to the tip for
dumping.

This Proposed Recycling Facility is a total  kick in the teeth for Moss Vale ITS THE WRONG
SITE FULL STOP. Theres more to object too, but I sincerely hope that someone with
common sense will prevail and look somewhere else FOR THIS PROJECT.

IT WILL BE DETRIMENTAL FOR THE HEALTH AND SAFETY TO ALL RESIDENTS OF MOSS
VALE AND ITS SURROUNDS. NO ONE WILL NOT WANT TO LIVE HERE, OR COME HERE TO
INVEST in the southern highlands.
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Yours sincerely,
 
Karen Milbourne
Resident of 25 years

 
PS- I declare I have not made any reportable  political donations in the last two years.
       I declare I acknowledge and accept the Departments disclaimer and declaration.
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